
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

wePray (formerly the Prayer Memo) is an invitation to Indiana-Michigan Mennonite Conference Churches to 
submit prayer requests and to pray for one another. Each week, we will feature one congregation on a rotating 

schedule. Please feel free to include these in your bulletin/newsletter or verbally in your worship services. 

 

 
August 6 – 12 

Community Christian Fellowship  
Pastor: Sam Wilson 

 
 
 

August 13 – 19 

East Goshen Mennonite Church 
Pastors: Merle Hostetler, Naomi Yoder 

 We give thanks for the life-giving experience of 
sharing testimonies of "walking by faith, and not by 

sight;" please pray that we can continue that 
journey of faith as we have challenging 

conversations around belonging. We praise God for 
a sense of the Spirit's movement through the life 

and energy around these discussions, and through 
the upcoming "Fun Fest" we will be hosting for our 

congregation and neighborhood. 
 
 

August 20 – 26 

Emmanuel Living Christian Church 
Pastor: Jeremiah Chuiha 

 
 
 

August 27 – September 2 

Fairhaven Mennonite Church 
Contact Person: Rachel Yoder 

The last two weeks in July we were joined by 
several other congregations to provide summer 

activities for children on our church lawn.  Prayer 
that we will find ways to continue to connect with 

neighborhood families that participated. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Where there is no specific prayer request made, please pray for the congregation and pastor(s) as the Spirit directs you. 
This monthly prayer memo can also be found on the IMMC website: im.mennonite.net/support/prayer 
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